
On completion of a Rapid Review (see appendix H) the 

report must conclude with consideration of any further 

review. Any review following a Rapid Review (RR) is   

considered a LCSPR and builds on the findings of the RR. 

The LCSPR should be proportionate to the circumstances 

of the case, focus on potential learning and establish and 

explain the reasons why the events occurred as they did. 

Safeguarding partners must ensure that: 

• Practitioners are fully involved with the LCSPR 

• Families, including surviving children are 

invited to contribute to the LSCPR. 

 
The LSCP can determine the 

most suitable means to 

achieve this future learning 

There are a number of 

documents you can access

The criteria against which the Rapid Review panel will 
recommend a further review (LCSPR) is outlined in Working 
Together 2018. 

• Highlights or may highlight improvements needed 

to safeguard and promote the welfare of children, 

including where those improvements have been 

previously identified. 

• Highlights or may highlight recurrent themes in 

the safeguarding and promotion of the welfare of 

children 

• Highlights or may highlight concerns regarding 

two or more organisations or agencies working 

together effectively to safeguard and promote the 

welfare of children. 

Alternatively, the national panel may conclude 

that a LCSPR is appropriate

 to find out more on   

these processes: 

Working Together  

Child Safeguarding   

Practice Review Panel: 

practice guidance April 

2019 LSCP Review 

Guidance.  

Alternatively, speak 

with your SLO. 

What is a 

LCSPR? 

 

 

 Local Child 
Safeguarding Practice 

Reviews (LCSPR) in 
Lincolnshire 

 
Reviews are about promoting 

and sharing information about 

improvements, both within the 

area and potentially beyond. In 

order to achieve this, LCSPR     

reports are published. 

Even if issues appear to be simi- 

lar to previous reviews, the rea- 

sons for the actions and     

behaviours may be different 

and so there may be different 

learning 

 
 
 

 

The final report must include: 

• A summary of any recommended         
improvements to be made by individuals to 
safeguard and promote the welfare of 
children 

• An analysis of any systemic or underlying     

reasons why actions were taken or not in 

respect of matters covered by the report. 

Any recommendations should be clear on what is 

required of relevant agencies and others collectively 

and individually, and by when, and focused on      

improving outcomes for children 

The focus will be on understanding practice and not to 

hold individuals or organisations to account. 

Working Together promotes that “practitioners are 

fully involved in reviews and invited to contribute their 

perspective without fear of being blamed for actions 

they took in good faith” 

How practitioners are involved may vary from review to 

review. You may be asked to meet with the author    

individually, feed information through your SLO or 

attend a practitioner event with colleagues involved 

with the child or family. 
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